

9/11 Memorial Ceremony at Thomas Bull Park, Orange County, September 11, 2014

JOHN J. BONACIC September 12, 2014



The 9/11 Ceremony at the Arboretum at Thomas Bull Memorial Park for 2014 was a time to remember that horrific day and the courage and unselfishness of those who lost their lives saving so many. Senator Bonacic spoke to the fact that our world continues to be a more dangerous place, and we must not be complacent in facing our enemies. "There were many family members attending the ceremony to honor the courage and sacrifice of their loved ones, and we pledged to never forget those who died helping others," said the Senator.